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Remember to wear your name badge, bring  
Comfort Quilts, Show and Tell, and Block of 

the Month. When it’s your turn, bring 
snacks.  

See you October 26, 2020 (ZOOM) 

Meetings are held the 4th Monday of each 
month and there is no meeting in December. 
Meetings begin at 6:30 pm at the Creekside 
United Methodist Church in Sutter Creek. 
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From our MLQG President-Trudy Bauman 
MLQG Members, 

 

Can you believe it’s October already? 🍁🍂🍁 Time sure flies when you’re stuck in the house for 
7 months!  
I hope everyone was able to view the video from the September meeting with Tayva Singer of Cali 
Quilts. The new shop is huge and when she is fully stocked, will offer tons of fabric, thread, and all 
of the latest accessories we must have for our quilting and sewing projects. 
And we have a winner! Janie Wright of Livermore is the winner of our fabulous Opportunity Quilt. 
Several members of the guild joined Mar and me on Sunday afternoon to sell a few more 
Opportunity Quilt tickets and do the final ticket drawing. Janie was thrilled with her beautiful 
quilt and plans to put it on the bed in her guest room.  
Mary Mahoney has organized a Tailgate Garage sale for Saturday, October 17, 2020 from 9:00 to 
10:30 am at the Church of Christ parking lot. You can drop off items for the Country Store, pick up 
items to be made for the Country Store, drop off completed comfort quilts, turn in completed 
Blocks of the Month, basket items, etc.  
There may be light at the end of the tunnel and we may be able to meet in person at the Creekside 
Church in November. Fingers are crossed! 
Many thanks to Bunny and Rita for locating the raffle drum and to Kathy B for assisting in the 
search.  

See you on Zoom at 6:30 for our October 26th MLQG meeting.  
Trudy 
 

 

 

From our MLQG Vice-President-Carlene Drake 

Be sure to join us on Monday, October 26, 2020, for our monthly meeting on Zoom.  



 

 

  

 Olive Lissner     10/14 
 
 Susan Sharp     10/2 

Block of the Month 
Dawn Schaaf – Linda DeRosia 

 

If you have purchased the 
current block, please 
finish it and bring it to the 
next meeting. If enough 
blocks are returned, we 
will draw two names. 
Also, Linda and I hope to 
have our next block ready 
to sell at the meeting. 
 

 

Comfort Quilts 
Donna Swanner 

 

 

Hope to see everyone at the Drive by Drop Off Day on October 17th to drop off your Comfort quilts.  I 
have attached the Comfort Quilt Description sheet so you can have the information filled out ahead of 
time.  Please pin the sheet to your quilt, and you don't need to fill-out the "Donated To" line, I will do 
that for you.   
I will also have batting available if you need a piece cut for future Comfort Quilts.  You can email me 
ahead of time with the size that you need, or I can cut on the Drop Off Day.   
Email swannerdonna@gmail.com, let me know if you have any questions.   
 

Opportunity Quilt Winner 
Janie Wright 

Livermore, CA 

Drive by – Drop Off Day 
Mary Mahoney 

When - Saturday, October 17th 
Where - Church of Christ-Corner of New    
                  York Ranch Rd and Ridge Rd              
Time - Between 9 and 10:30 
 

 

http://gmail.com/


    

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Country Store-Heather Beers 
      Happy Fall!  This is many of my family members favorite time of year.  I hope we are soon enjoying 

cool evenings with colorful trees to look at. 
      In regards to projects for the Country Store, I hope everyone is inspired and picked up all kinds of 
stuff on our drop off/pick up day.  If you missed getting some projects or, hopefully, we ran out please 
contact me.  I would be more than happy to put together projects for the Country Store.  It is my hope 
that when we do have a quilt show our Country Store is packed with product.  
     Please know I am sending you all a big HUG!  We have passed the 200-day mark of quarantine but 
in my heart, I believe we will see the light.  There are quilt shows and learning opportunities in all our 
futures.  Take care. 
 

Treasurer’s Report 
Becky Podesta 

 

9,499.20     Beginning Balance Sept. 
 
                 90.85      Deposits for Sept. 

 
           9,590.05      Ending Balance Sept. 
 

Opportunity Quilt 
Ticket Sales 

   300.00        Members 2019 
 
1,069.00        Other Guilds/Fair 2019 
 
    310.00        Members 2020 
 
    130.00        Other Guilds 2020 
 
1,809.00        Total Opportunity Ticket  
                           Sales                                 

 



 

Mother Lode Quilters’ Guild General Membership Zoom Meeting September 28, 
2020 

 

CALL TO ORDER – Meeting called to order 6:30 pm. 
OFFICERS PRESENT – President Trudy Bauman, Vice President Carlene Drake, Treasurer Becky 
Podesta 
PREVIOUS MINUTES – Approved as read. 
MEMBERS AND GUESTS – We had 15 members present on Zoom 
SPEAKER - Tayva Singer of Cali Quilts 
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE – Nominees are needed for the positions of Secretary and President. An 
officer can serve for one year up to a maximum of 2 years.  
TREASURER – No report 
SECRETARY - No report 
COUNTRY STORE – no report. 
NEWSLETTER – Articles due to Suzy by October 6th. 
WEBMASTER – Rita will update the website with the Opportunity Quilt winner 
SHOW AND TELL – Presenting their beautiful creations were Michelle, Bunny and moi (if I missed 
someone, I apologize). 
Rita made a motion to leave all committee heads in place until normal meetings resume next year (we 
hope).  
Terrie will confirm with the City of Sutter Creek it is alright to display the Opportunity Quilt on 
Sunday, 10/4.  
Terrie has reserved the Sutter Creek Auditorium for the first weekend in October, just in case.  
The drawing for the Opportunity Quilt will take place by the Sutter Creek Auditorium on Sunday, 
October 4th at 3:00pm.  
Mary Mahoney will organize a Tailgate Garage Sale for Saturday, October 17th from 9:00 to 10:30. 
Contact her for questions.  
Meeting adjourned at 7:51 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted, Trudy Bauman, not the Secretary 
 

 

  

   


